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Dear parents and carers, 

Friday 15 October 2021, forthcoming events for the week commencing Monday 18 October 2021  

Monday 18.10.21 

8am-9am 
3.30pm – 4.30pm 

3.30pm-6pm 
7.30pm 

Breakfast club 
After school football with Brackley Town 
After school club 
FOSS meeting 

Tuesday 19.10.21 

8am-9am 
9am – 10am 

10:45am 
3.30pm-6pm 

Breakfast club 
Guitar and Ukulele music lessons 
Brass music lessons 
After school club 

Wednesday 20.10.21 
8am-9am 

3.30pm-6pm 
Breakfast club 
After school club 

Thursday 21.10.21 
8am-9am 

All day 
3.30pm-6pm 

Breakfast club 
Prospective Parents Open Day 
After school club  

Friday 22.10.21 

8am-9am 
Lunchtime 
Afternoon 

After school 
3.30pm-6pm 

 

Breakfast club 
Hotshots basketball – year3, 4, 5 and 6 
Individual and group string lessons 
After school football club with Brackley Town 
After school club 
End of term 1 

 
Squid Game – new TV series, definitely not for children! 

The Netflix series revolves around a contest in which 456 players, all drawn from different walks of life but each deeply in debt, 

play a series of children's games with deadly penalties if they lose for the chance to win a huge monetary prize. This is graphic TV 

series which is absolutely not for primary aged children. It is a 15-age certificate.  Myself and my colleagues have had several 

conversations with different children throughout the school this week about this TV programme; many of whom had told me 

that had watched the TV series or their older siblings (but still at Southfield) have watched it. If your children ask / beg / plead 

(delete as appropriate) you to watch it, don’t give in to them. It is not a TV show that primary aged children should be watching.  

 

Apologies for the delay 

At the beginning of last week, I had promised a recording of the Ofsted parent meeting I hosted on Tuesday last week. This 

recording is coming soon. I have not been in school this week as I have been supporting a 2-day full Ofsted inspection at one of 

our other Trust schools. I will aim to get that recording to you by Wednesday next week. I am sorry for the delay.   

 

FOSS Meeting – Monday 18th, 7.30pm 

Our next meeting is this coming Monday at 7.30pm at The Bell pub in Brackley. It would be great to see some new faces and 

hopefully some new members join the committee.  

 

INSET Day – 1st November 

Just a quick reminder that school is closed to all children on Monday 1st November as it is our second INST day. All staff will be in 

school taking part in training for our new phonics and early reading scheme, Read Write Inc. The children return to school for 

the start of term 2 on Tuesday 2nd November.  

 

With best wishes, 

Matt Green 

Head Teacher 

Friday Bulletin 


